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CATHOLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION IS STUDYING NEWLY 
PROPOSED HHS RULE ON CONTRACEPTIVE COVERAGE 

 
WASHINGTON, DC (February 1, 2013) – The following statement is being released by Sr. Carol 
Keehan, DC, president and chief executive office of the Catholic Health Association of the United 
States (CHA):  

 
Following last year’s proposed rule, the Catholic Health Association had asked during the 
comment period for some changes in the contraceptive coverage section of the rule on 
preventive services. Now that a new proposed rule has been released for review and 
comment, we look forward to studying it in relation to our members’ expressed concerns 
and sharing our assessment of the changes.  
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